
Dear Families, 

 
All families should now have received their child's curriculum leaflet informing you of key dates, topics and themes. Look out in the diary dates for your 

child's 'Open Maths Classroom event' where 1 adult per child can come in and join in a maths lesson. I'm also delighted to tell you that you are invited to a 

special assembly that will be led by your child’s class. These dates are included in  the newsletter for the whole year so hopefully you can plan ahead and 

attend. Please continue to follow us on Facebook, Twitter and weekly newsletters to keep updated with events and share in learning opportunities. We look 

forward to seeing lots of EYFS parents on Tuesday 17th  January and Thursday 19th January for their child's parents evening, please sign up for an       

appointment at the office.  

 

A reminder that Year 6 Booster Club starts on Tuesday 17th Jan 3-4pm for all our Y6 pupils. We can't wait to get started!  

 

It was a privilege to present 93 children with their 100% attendance certificates for the Autumn Term. Amazing achievement! Especially as 

Mrs Broome and Mrs Hussey met with our Educational Welfare Officer this week and although we are remaining slightly above the national 

figure for attendance we still have pockets where children are coming in as late as 9:30 in the morning! You can imagine how much learning is 

missed. Even coming in 10mins late every day equates to 50mins a week - a whole lesson! If you have any concerns or would like to chat through 

your child's attendance/lateness then please do not hesitate to contact Mrs Broome.  

 

Over the next two weeks the teachers will be holding pupil conferences. This is a one to one meeting between the teacher and child to talk about their 

learning and set targets to support them in achieving their full potential.  Our children are great at telling us what they l ike and don't like and 

by holding these individual conferences we are hoping this will empower them to take ownership of their learning.  

 

Sadly, in recent days, both staff and children have been witness to hearing some bad language in and around our school by parents and family 

members. As adults it is our responsibility to ensure that we act and speak appropriately around and to our children. I would like to emphasise 

that swearing will not be tolerated on the school grounds, this includes when waiting to pick up children in the playground and within our school building. I am 

sure that we can work together on this. 

 

There has been a lot of debate about snow or no snow, it seems to change every minute! In the event of extreme weather please keep an eye on 

www.iwight.com website and on the Isle of Wight Councils Facebook and Twitter pages to find out if the school will be open or closed. We will 

always try to open but of course will take into consideration the health and safety of children and staff.   

Have a great weekend!   Mrs Dyer 

 

School Development News 

On Tuesday all the teachers attended a moderation session with 5 other Island primary schools. They looked 

at the children's English books, shared good practice and swapped top tips!  It's great to see Nine Acres 

staff networking across the Island. Over the next few weeks, teachers will have further opportunity to net-

work with schools to share practice from a national front including visits to good and outstanding schools on 

the mainland.  

Message from the Governors:  

Thank you for all your entries 

into the Governors writing    

competition. We are enjoying 

reading them and winners will be       

announced soon!  
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W/C Monday 16th January 2017: 

 
Monday: Mozzarella & Tomato Pizza/Italian Style Omelette

(v), with Herby Garlic Bread Wedge, Sweetcorn and Broccoli, 

Yoghurt and Fruit Dippers  

 

Tuesday: Pasta Bolognese/Mediterranean Tart with Cous Cous

(v) Peas and Apple Slaw, Cheese and Biscuits  

 

Wednesday: Roast Pork with Roast Potatoes & Gravy/Quorn 

Roast with Roast Potatoes & Gravy (v), Braised Red Cabbage 

and Carrots, Chocolate Cake with Chocolate Sauce  

 

Thursday:  Hot Dog  with  Onions  / Macaroni Cheese; Potato 

Wedges, Corn on the Cob, Peas, Coleslaw, Strawberry Ice 

Cream  

 

Friday: Golden Fish Fingers with Chips and Baked Beans or 

Peas/Cheesy Leek Sausages (v) with Chips, Baked Beans and 

Peas, Banana Bread and Butter Pudding with Custard 

Helping Hands – PTA  

Dates for diaries:-  

Cake Sales: Friday 20th January, Friday 
3rd February,  Friday 17thFebruary and  

Friday 3rd March 2017 at 3pm. 

Jumble Sale: Saturday 21st  January 11.30am – 1pm 

Easter Disco: Saturday 8th March , 5pm-7pm 

Family Fun Night – tbc 

Phil the Bag - tbc  

Cake Sales :                

The annual cake sales will start next Friday 20th Janu-
ary You will now have received a note containing all 
the relevant  information. Each year group takes it in 
turns to donate cakes for the ‘Friday Cake Sales’ at 

3pm on the above dates which are sold after school in the front and 
back  playgrounds – these tend to be very popular events!!  

Jumble Sale: 

A great opportunity to declutter and/ or pick up a 
bargain – please also ask family and friends if they 
have anything they can donate. 

Note for Parents: A reminder that children 
in Year 4/5/6 are able to walk home if      
parents have completed the ‘Walking Home 
Permission’ slip only. Please see the office if 
you need a form. 

 

 

                  Nine Acres Child Led Assemblies:                              

Tuesday 7th March 9:15-9:45am Warwick 

Tuesday 14th March 9:15-9:45am Tintagel 

Tuesday 21st March 9:15am—9:45am Arundel 

Tuesday 28th March 9:15am – 9:45am Dover 

Tuesday 4th  April 9:15am—9:45am Corfe 

Tuesday 25th April 9:15am—9:45am Hurst 

Tuesday 2nd May  9:15am—9:45am Edinburgh 

Tuesday 16th May 9:15am—9:45am Stirling 

Tuesday 23rd May 9:15am—9:45am Windsor  

Tuesday  13th June 9: 15am—9:45am Balmoral 

Tuesday 20th June 9:15am—9:45am Carisbrooke 

Tuesday 27th June 9:15am—9:45am Yarmouth  

Parents are welcome to attend. Please arrive at the office foyer to 

sign in.  

Reminder: Please ensure that your 
children come to school wearing 
appropriate footwear. Flat, black 
shoes should be worn and NOT 
boots. This is part of our school   
uniform policy -Thank you.  
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